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As discussed in the June webinars hosted by ValueOptions, July – December 2012 is 
the second phase, the Foundation Phase, for the Quality Incentive Program (QuIP). 
 
During the Foundation Phase all OMS providers are encouraged to enroll in QuIP.  
The enrollment form, quality plan cover page and other useful information is now 
posted online.  Once you go to the following link scroll down to the heading 
“Maryland Quality Incentive Program (QuIP)”. 
 
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/prv_info.htm 
 
The documents posted online include the following: 

 Enrollment Form 

 Quality Plan Cover Page 

 Possible Strategies for Quality Plans to Improve Outcomes 
 
Additional information will be posted as it becomes available. 
 
For questions about QuIP enrollment you may contact the Maryland Provider 
Relations Department via email at marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com.  

http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/prv_info.htm
mailto:marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com

